
RECENTLY UPDATED MASK 
GUIDELINES FOR SCHOOLS

Date: May 18, 2021

In the News
Beginning on Wednesday, May 19th fully vaccinated people will not have to wear mask in 
MOST public places. 

Clarification
This new guideline does NOT include Pre-k to 12 Schools, Public Transportation, Homeless 
Shelters, Correctional Facilities, Nursing Homes and Health Care Settings

Capacity Limits
With the new regulations in place our capacity limits have increased to 250 people for indoor 
events, 500 people for Outdoor events.

Face Coverings
Acceptable face coverings are still required while on school property and at school events that 
occur off property regardless of vaccination status.


